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A cord of three strands is not quickly broken.  

Ecclesiastes 4:12 

 

Sunday 19th June 2022 

  10:30am Communion Worship service at the Community Hall  

Owls and Eagles will be meeting this week 

 
 

 

Live at the hall.  For those at the hall, there will be opportunity for and (socially distanced) 

socialising.  Refreshments served at the end of service. 

 

Live on Zoom will be open from 10:00 a.m.  Afterwards we will, as last week, have the option 

of joining others in chat rooms of about 4-5. 

If you know of anyone outside of KCBC who joins us, please let them know about the recording or 
alternatively invite them by passing on the Zoom details. If you need help, please contact one of the 
tech team, who will be delighted to assist you - David B, Darren, Jack, Phil, Nick, Richard 
 

Prayer chain  

Please contact Rob Nicolls for the next week  

Nat Bond 01626 366668    email: natfromfife@gmail.com 

If you are not on the chain at the moment, would like to put things on the prayer chain or 

would like to be involved please talk to Nat. 

 

 

Pastor:  David Goddard    

Secretary: kcbcscribe@hotmail.com 

Newsletter & Website Updates: kcbcnews@btinternet.com 
Website:   http://kcbchurch.org.uk/ 

Facebook group: KCBC at home  

mailto:natfromfife@gmail.com
mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
mailto:kcbcnews@btinternet.com
http://kcbchurch.org.uk/
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Please remember our diary in your daily prayers 

 

Monday 20th June 

2:00pm  Snowdrop group’s fortnightly meeting at Steve and Mary’s home 

7:30pm Leadership Meeting 

 

Tuesday 21st June 

  9:00am KILTS for helpers 

10:00am KILTS parents/carers  

 

Friday 24th June 

10.30am  Friday outing at the Community Café in Forde Park. A time for coffee, cake and 

a chat.  Please see Christina for more information 

 

Saturday 25th June 

8:30am Messy Church set up 

9:30am Messy Church  

7:30pm Zoom Quiz hosted by Graham link and answer pro-forma to follow 

 

Sunday 26th June 

10:30am Worship service at the Community Hall with THAT Collection 

  Owls and Eagles will be meeting this week 

 

From the minister in training… 

I may have mentioned that we were at a wedding a couple of weeks ago. There is 

something beautiful and powerful in two people forming a whole new family, with all 

the joys and challenges that brings. But it’s not just “nice”.  It’s what God intended for 

us. God himself is constantly in union, in company; He is the Trinity. And that’s what 

He wants for us too. I used these words from Ecclesiastes 4 to emphasise the point. 

Two in a bed warm each other. 

Alone, you shiver all night. 

By yourself you’re unprotected. 

With a friend you can face the worst. 

Can you round up a third? 

A three-stranded rope isn’t easily snapped. 
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A little too often though, we take that to mean that those of us who are single, for 

whatever reason, aren’t doing it quite right. But God never said “Thou shalt get 

married and have 2.4 children”. The Bible does ask us all to be in union, in company 

with each other.  

This week we are thinking about how God brings us together in order to send us out. 

Let’s remember and act as though we are a family and we need each other to grow 

and develop, to support and to encourage. Church is a family, with all the joys and 

challenges that families bring!        Rose 

 

Notes for your diary 

  
• Friday outing on 24th June, 10.30am at the Community Café in Forde Park. A time for 

coffee, cake and a chat. Following one will be 22nd July. Please see Christina for more 

information 

• Messy Church 25th June if you can help please let David know 

• SWBA Annual Celebration & AGM Sunday 3rd July more information below 

• Monday 4th July 2:00pm Snowdrop group’s fortnightly meeting venue to be confirmed. 

• Our next knit and natter is on Friday 8th July at 10.30am venue to be confirmed 

• Graham has kindly agreed to continue to host Quizzes via zoom as long as we have 

enough interest so invite friends and family and don’t forget you can now meet in groups to 

make up teams.  

 

 

Prayer for Ukraine –A Prayer for Peace    

 

God of peace and justice, 

we pray for the people of Ukraine today. 

We pray for peace and the laying down of weapons. 

We pray for all those who fear for tomorrow, 

that your Spirit of comfort would draw near to them. 

We pray for those with power over war or peace,  

for wisdom, discernment and compassion to guide their decisions. 

Above all, we pray for all your precious children,  

at-risk and in fear, that you would hold and protect them. 

We pray in the name of Jesus, the Prince of Peace. 

Amen 
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Archbishop Justin Welby  & Archbishop Stephen Cottrell 

 

On 26th June we shall be collecting for our quarterly donation to THAT 

Foodbank.  In a conversation this week, I was told that they are exceptionally 

busy, so if you are able to donate any items they would be most welcome.  

 

Items which are high on the list of requirement are: 

Sugar Custard Savoury Cracker Biscuits Sweet Biscuits  Instant Mash Potato 

Rice Jam 

Of course, if you would like to donate other items that would be great but the above are especially 

needed.  Please could you ensure that any donation made is in date, as the Foodbank is unable to 

distribute anything past the sell by/use by dates.   

Thank you once again for your compassion in helping those within our community who are particularly 

struggling at this time. 

 

We’re delighted to invite everyone in your church to our annual Celebration & AGM! 
 

SWBA Annual Celebration & AGM 

Date: Sunday 3rd July 

Time: 4.30pm, Afternoon Tea & 6-7pm, Celebration & AGM 

Venue: Westward Ho! Baptist Church (park in Council-run car park next to the church building, 

EX39 1LG) 

More information here: https://www.swbaptists.org.uk/agm   

 Please check back on our Celebration & AGM webpage in the coming weeks to see 
information about the Celebration & AGM as it is added, and some video highlights from last 
year that we hope will do your soul good as we prepare to meet together on 3rd July. 
 

We’re looking forward to welcoming you on the 3rd July! 
  
BIG blessings on you all, 
  
The SWBA Team 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.swbaptists.org.uk%2Fagm&data=05%7C01%7C%7C28d5bcbc09fc4d4cdb7a08da4783c4db%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637900928522366800%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ut%2B0PHn5RT%2BlA9G0PmLEJNBWX4KEE3%2FUxC9qlnAfYj4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.swbaptists.org.uk%2Fagm&data=05%7C01%7C%7C28d5bcbc09fc4d4cdb7a08da4783c4db%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637900928522366800%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ut%2B0PHn5RT%2BlA9G0PmLEJNBWX4KEE3%2FUxC9qlnAfYj4%3D&reserved=0
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HOME MISSION STAMPS  

Please save all your stamps and encourage family and friends 

to do so   Stamps should have a 12mm or 1/2 inch border, please 

then give them to Rita who will sort them and send them on our behalf.  

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as 

in fact you  are doing” 1 Thess. 5:11  

We need to encourage each other and stay connected.  Do you have a Bible verse, poem, 
passage or song or any of the following?  Something you are thankful for.  Something that has 
made you laugh.  If you have found something online that would be a good resource for us, 
please share.  If you don’t feel comfortable sharing in “person” this may be the way for you to 
encourage others.            

Sarah 
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Christian Response to Easter Europe (cr2ee)     

Hugh has written an article about the latest situation in Ukraine and Moldova which you should 

receive with this newsletter. 

 

They ask for: 

 Funds to send the items to Moldova. Each lorry costs around £4,000.  

 We have also been sending funds direct to our colleagues in Moldova to enable them to 

buy items immediately whilst waiting for the lorry to arrive. 

 Very good clothing and bedding (duvets, blankets, sheets, duvet covers, sleeping bags 

- not second-hand pillows), food - non-perishable and must be in date by at least 6 

months, (tinned food, pasta, rice etc.), over the counter medicines, toiletries (not bubble 

bath as most do not have baths), sanitary towels, nappies, and incontinence pads. 

 Help in collecting items from people.  The lorry departs from Exmouth. 

 

More information can be found using these links   Brief outline of cr2ee 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/cr2ee/    website http://www.cr2ee.org.uk/ 

 

 
 

 

file:///C:/Users/Oddy%20Family/KCBC/Newsletter/2022/Brief%20outline%20of%20cr2ee
https://www.facebook.com/groups/cr2ee/
http://www.cr2ee.org.uk/
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How to join the Sunday Service via Zoom'.  

1. Go onto the internet and type kcbchurch.org.uk  
2. On the Home Page (the first page with the Coronavirus statement) in the top right-hand corner is a 

green bar and on it is written "online service" with an arrow. 
3.  Click on the green bar/arrow and you'll go straight to the video. 
4.  Either press play or it will automatically start playing 


